Dear  Bernhard


I am very sorry for your accident. I hope that now you are better and I give you my best wishes.

It’s always a pleasure when I receive your e-mail. The news that you sent me are very interesting

And I want to pay you and your pupils my compliments. I have spoken about your program with

My wife and I think that we will come to Gersthofen  in June 19th for the concert, because the 

Group that played in the Balloon Museum was very able.

If the weather will be good, I want to come with my motorbike. We’ll agree for the arrive’s day

And the hotel’s booking.

Of course we will be at the end of September, because that event is very important and it’s like

A crowning of your Job.

When I came back from Gershofen, I spoke about our experience too much with my father and

I showed him the film that I have taken there. He said me that Gersthofen was bombed and complitly different in those time, but he recognized some places looking also the maps.

Few days ago,walking after dinner, my father met a person that was also him interned in Germany,

And he spoke with him of his experience in Gersthofen and Ausburg  and also of our meeting in 

November 2003. 

Now I want to give you again my best wishes of a quick recovery and I hope that you haven’t forgotten what you promised me!

I am waiting for you and your wife in my house in Lessona; so you can meet my father .

I think that will be very suggestive.  We must fix a date.

Remember that you don’t spend anything because you’ll be my guest, nay a very important guest.

PS . Excuse me yesterday for my e-mail, but there was an error during the connection.

        I haven’t also received your enclosure. If you can, send me it again.

        Ciao to you, to your wife and to your family.

         Greetings                                  Cesare
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